From: Marty Knowles

To: Council Clerk — Testimony
Subject: Fall Supplemental Budget
Date: Wednesday, November 3, 2021 6:21:58 PM

I think the surplus should be used to build a sound wall at Portland International Raceways
south side to give a much need break from the constant noise from the raceway (8-11 hours a

day, 5-6 days a week for 8 months of the year).
https://www.wweek.com/news/2021/09/01/for-60-vears-this-racetrack-has-been-the-loudest-

park-in-portland/
Thank you

Marty Knowles
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